
 

 

 
 
 
11 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 
 
As the year starts to draw to a close, our Year 13 students had an enjoyable last week which ended 
with their Old Collegians brunch on Friday. All the senior students have now commenced their study 
leave and we wish them all the best for their upcoming exams.  Middle School students have 
completed their end of year exams and will be starting their end of year programmes in a couple of 
weeks.   
 
Student Pathways Programme 2021 
As you may be aware, we are re-introducing the Gateway programme to Year 12 and 13 students 
from 2021. As we are an independent school, we are not able to use the name ‘Gateway’ and instead 
have called it Student Pathways Programme. The programme provides ‘structured workplace 
learning’ for students who have an idea of a possible future job or career they wish to explore. 
 
We are currently looking for businesses who can help us by providing 10 days’ of free work 
experience, either 1 day per week for 10 weeks or during the school holidays in a variety of different 
industries. If you would like more information about the experiences and opportunities, we are 
offering students, please click here to take you to the Student Pathways Programme OLE page. 
 
If you are able to assist us with providing work experience, please click here to register your details 
with Jo Jacques, the Student Pathways Coordinator. 
 
Auckland Theatresports Finals 
One of four teams have made it to the Auckland finals for the 13th year in a row.  Saint Kentigern 
College’s “Peter’s Angels”; Peter Wallace (captain), Danielle Mayer, Carlos Stone, Arwyn Stevens, 
are in the Auto play against; Auckland Grammar, Kelston Boys High and Northcote on Friday 13 
November at the Goodfellow Centre, 7pm -9.30pm.  All are welcome to come along and support 
them! 
 

 

 
  

https://parents.saintkentigern.com/homepage/45948/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZEDIeFldIEKdDz5oTSna-EMa-jBbKgtOhlnL_WVKUgNUN1pFWEsxN1BBMVBSWk5BWVFVMVFKNzQ0My4u


 

Important Upcoming Dates 
NCEA Exams begin     16 November 
Year 10 Field Centre Prep Day   18 November 
Middle School Solo Music Competition  13 November 
Year 7 & 8 Special Awards Ceremony  20 November 
Field Centre Group 1 departure   21 November 
Year 7 & 10 End of Year Programmes Begin 23 November 
Field Centre Group 2 departure   29 November 
Year 8 & 9 End of Year Programmes Begin  30 November 
Year 13 Graduation Chapel/Dinner   6 December 
College Prizegiving (12pm, Vodafone Events Centre) 7 December 
 
I look forward to seeing our students and parents at our College Prizegiving on Monday 7 
December. 
 
 
Fides servanda est 
 

 
Russell Brooke 
College Principal 
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